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Imagine Math and SDE Site Visit
We had the opportunity to have numerous members of the Imagine Math team as well as Dr. 
Cathy Beals from the State Department of Education visit our elementary and middle school on 
February 28th. The group along with principals visited classrooms to discuss implementation 
and engagement. They were able to talk with students and teachers at various grade levels to 
gain insights into how to better improve the platform and discuss Homedale’s specific goals and 
implementation needs. 

A team member from Imagine Math will be returning on April 14th to provide professional 
development to both buildings. 

 


